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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Leder Law Group, PC has become Leder & Hale, PC 

 

Baltimore, Maryland – August 18, 2015.  The Leder Law Group, PC, the Baltimore-based litigation firm, is pleased 

to announce that it has changed its name to Leder & Hale, PC to reflect Thomas W. Hale’s prominence and 

leadership in the legal community and his leadership in the firm. 

Hale is an insurance defense attorney focusing his practice on toxic torts and construction litigation. He has 

successfully tried cases in Circuit Court as well as arguing cases in the Court of Special Appeals and the Court of 

Appeals. Hale joined the practice in 2003 and became a principal in 2011; he heads Leder & Hale’s Toxic Tort and 

Construction Defect practices. 

“Tom Hale has been an important contributor since we began working together 17 years ago. He helped found 

the Leder Law Group in 2003,” said Steven E. Leder, founder and partner of the Leder Law Group. Leder will 

continue his role as the firm’s managing partner. 

Hale graduated from Stevenson University in 1995 and from the University of Baltimore School of Law in 

2003.  Hale is a member of the Maryland Defense Counsel, Inc. and the Defense Research Institute. 

To learn more about Leder & Hale please visit www.lederhale.com 

 

 

About Leder & Hale:  Leder & Hale offers pragmatic solutions for insurers and defendants.  The insurance 

defense practice is focused on insurance coverage litigation, toxic torts, recreational boating and construction 

defect litigation. 
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Steve Leder 
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